
 
 

 

 

 

Thursday, 30 April 2020 

 
 

Statement from FAFNIR GmbH on the COVID-19 Situation 
 

Dear Customers and Partners, 

 

The coronavirus has confronted all of us with new and extraordinary challenges. First and 

foremost, we must consider the health of our employees, our partners and all of the people who 

have been personally affected by the disease in one way or the other. 

 

Day in and day out, we must walk the tightrope of ensuring optimal health protection for our 

employees while maintaining our full efficiency as a manufacturer and service provider.  

 

We are confident that all of us, by working together, will overcome this crisis. 
 

We want to assure you that we will continue to perform our services at the 
same high level to which you are accustomed. 

 

By taking responsible actions, we have succeeding in maintaining our business operations without 

any major restrictions and, most importantly, without endangering the health of our employees.  

This has been achieved by our implementation of a number of different measures. For instance, 

many colleagues are carrying out their day-to-day activities independently of their physical 

location, and contacts among employees in production have been minimised.  

 

At this time, we are operating at nearly full production and delivery capacity in virtually all of our 

product areas, and you can reach our contacts as usual at any time by phone and online, even 

when people are working from home. We are keeping a vigilant eye on the full length of our 

supply chain at all times, and it continues to function with practically no disruptions.  

 

In short, you can rest assured that we will continue to take care of your needs with our usual care 

and efficiency and will provide the highest level of service — despite the crisis. 

 

In closing, we want to thank you for your continued loyalty. 

 

Best regards, 

 

René Albrecht 

Managing Director  

FAFNIR GmbH 


